"We Pick up where the others Take Off"

CITY OF PORTLAND ME.
BUILDING DEPARATMENT

To Building Plan Reviewers 1-29-15

This letter goes along with permit #2014-02338

The following drawings and permit application go along with
Permit #2014-02338 Issued 11/12/2014. for the ( shell) The drawings
represent some framing changes but mostly a change in the location
of the 274 to 3rd floor stairway and the other room spaces that effects.
Originally when the permit was pulled the walls, ceilings and floors
were covered with several layers of coverings and the framing was
not visible, after exposing the frame it became apparent that there
was a better alternative for the new staircase and that other existing
framing had to be rebuilt rather than reinforced. The following
drawings P3R,P4R, P8R, P9R,P10R,P11R, all represent changes to the
corresponding page numbers that you have on file. P12 is a drawing
showing a proposed finished laundry and bathroom in the basement.

I addition to the revisions mentioned above there is a permit
application filled out that would cover the finish part of the project
and any changes. )

Please contact Bob Terenzoni 781-844-6367 with any questions

Sincerely,

Bob Terenzoni

98 Boston Avenue . Medford, MA 02155 . Tel (781) 488.6640 . Fax (781) 275.3773



